
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Star of the Week: 
Nursery: Autumn  Reception:   Charlie  Year 1:   Arlo  Year 2: Leo  
Year 3: Roman   Year 4: Sophie   Year 5:  Aurora  Year 6:  Juliet 
 
Clubs:  

No Y1/2 multisports next week as Mr Flint has another meeting.  All other clubs will run as normal. 
 
Mossley Library Visit: 
Year 4 will be visiting Mossley Library on Monday 18th November.  They will be back in time for collection as normal.   
 
Parents’ Evening 26th and 27th November: 
Slots are now available on School Spider to book.   
 

Book Fair: 
There will be a book fair available for parents to buy from when you atttend parents’ evening on 26th and 27th November.  
Please see the flyer attached below the diary dates. 
 
Catch up nasal flu immunisations:  
The catch up session for nasal Flu Immunisations is Friday 29th November.   
 
Christmas Fair Saturday 30th November:  
We are looking for items below to help us to have a great school Christmas Fair! 

• Decorated tins – choose a mystery tin and decorate it so that the tin is hidden or remains a mystery.  A prize will 
be awarded for the best tin in each class.  At the Christmas fair there will be a chance to win a mystery decorated 
tin.  More information on the flyer after the diary dates. 

• Donations of chocolate and bottles 

• Donations of good as new teddies, toys and books 

• Donations of raffle prizes 
We would like to raise as much money for Friends of Livingstone as we are able to, as it will help benefit the school and 
help us to buy things we can’t normally afford out of the school budget. 
 
Little Stones Early Closure: 
Little Stones will be closing early on Friday 6th December at 4.15pm 
 
Applications for Reception for 2025: 
The portal for applications for Reception places for September2025 is now open.  Applications can be made through 
following this link: https://www.tameside.gov.uk/admissions/psa  
All children in Nursery must apply for a place in Reception.  A place in Nursery does not guarantee a place in Reception.   
 
Children in Need:  
It was great to see everyone in their stripes and spots today.  We will let you know how much we raised for Children in 
Need next week.  Thank you for your support.  
 
Year 6 Interschool Maths challenge:  
Well done to our team of Juliet, Euan, Bella and Cameron who competed against other local schools in a maths 
competition.  The questions were pretty tricky!  We came second overall in a close competition with Milton!   
 
Photo permissions: 
We are redoing and simplifying our photo permissions – please make sure you have completed the survey on school 
spider to confirm your choices.  Thank you.   
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Asda Cashpot for Schools: 

  
 
 

 
 
After the diary dates, I have attached some flyers about local events. 
 
Dates for your diary:  
Monday 18th November: Year 4 library visit 
Tuesday 26th November: Parents’ Evening 3.30 - 6pm 
Wednesday 27th November: Parents’ Evening 4.00 – 6.30pm 
Friday 29th November: Catch up session for Nasal Flu immunisations 
Saturday 30th November: Christmas Fair 11am – 1.30pm 
Tuesday 10th December: EYFS nativity 9.30am; Y1/2 nativity 2pm 
Wednesday 11th December: Y1/2 nativity 6pm 
Thursday 12th December: EYFS nativity 9.30am 
Monday 16th December: pm Y3/4 party 
Tuesday 17th December: pm Y1/2 party 
Thursday 19th December: am EYFS party 
Thursday 19th December: pm Y5/6 party 
Friday 20th December: Carol Concert; End of term 3.15pm 
Monday 23rd December – Friday 3rd January: Christmas holidays 
Monday 6th January: INSET Training day for Staff 
Tuesday 7th January: Children return to school 
 
 

 

 

We have registered with Asda 

cashpot for schools scheme – 

just follow the simple steps 

below every time you shop at 

Asda to earn money for our 

school.     



 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 
 
 

 



 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 

 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 


